
 

STAFF REPORT 

10/9/2019 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Jonathan Hoy, P.E., Assistant City Manager/City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Construction Contract with Onyx Paving Company Inc. for the construction of 

speed humps for Traffic Calming Phase III, City Project ST-124. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Authorize The City Manager to execute a Construction Contract with Onyx Paving Company 

Inc. for the construction of speed humps for Traffic Calming Phase III, City Project ST-124. 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 

The City of Coachella is implementing The Traffic Calming Project Phase III – Speed Humps in 

compliance with requests from Coachella’s residents among different districts. Installation of 

Speed Humps, which are raised “bumps” placed across residential streets, are one of several 

measures to calm traffic in residential areas. This project is developed in response to 

neighborhood reports of speeding problems. The initiation of this process was to submit a Speed 

Hump Petition signed by the residents from separate households on the same subdivision. 
 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 
 

The City requested public bids in accordance with City standard practices and in compliance 

with public contract law. Two companies submitted bids for the project and were opened and 

read aloud in the Planning Commission Room at The Permit Center on October 3, 2019 at 10:00 

A.M. The bid opening results are listed as follows: 
 

COMPANY City Bid Amount 

Onyx Paving Company Inc. Anaheim $137,000 

Hardy and Harper, Inc. Lake Forest $187,000 
 

Staff has reviewed the bids and recommends awarding the project to Onyx Paving Company Inc. 

as it is the lowest responsive, responsible bidder. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

Not budgeted in FY 19/20 CIP Workbook. Allocate Fund 127, Street and Transportation DIF for 

Project ST-124 for Construction Contract plus 10 percent contingency for a total amount of 

$150,700. 


